
20-Jan-2021 
EAA Harbor Springs Chapter 1087 Update 

 
A Note from Pete: 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!  I hope you and your families were able to enjoy the holidays while staying healthy! 
 
The biggest update for our chapter currently is the results from our survey.  See the next section for details. 
 
We will be scheduling a few events as per the survey results later this winter or early spring.  Some might have to be 
Zoom although we may be able to do some outdoor stuff too.  Hopefully we can do a fly-out mid-spring or early summer 
as well to really get things going.   
 

Survey Results 

 
1. Do you miss our biweekly breakfast meetings? 18 Yes, 1 No 
2. Would you attend a Plane/Hangar visit hosted by one of our members?  17 Yes, 1 No, 1 with good weather 
3. Would you attend an evening Chapter meeting at KMGN terminal?  16 Yes, 2 No 
4. Would you attend a ground school session at KMGN terminal?  14 Yes, 4 No 
5. Would you join a Fly-out for a picnic lunch?  14 Yes, 3 No 
6. Would you visit Pete’s pole barn to see a Carbon Cub EX-3 build in progress?  16 Yes, 1 No 
7. Would you visit Bill’s Piper Colt project?  15 Yes, 2 No 
8. Enter your suggestion for another event: 

a. Nothing until things get back to normal after vaccine (hopefully soon!) 
b. High school aviation club presentation 
c. Recurring seminars on aviation topics of interest to group – possibly zoom meetings 
d. KRNP is a good fly-out destination with food on the field and picnic tables outside 
e. Fly-out to Bois Blanc Island (6Y1) – no one is around 
f. Sponsor a fly-in with other area chapters after pandemic passes 
g. Terminal Christmas party – unable to do so sadly with current restrictions 

 

Upcoming Events 
• Chapter General Meeting and Breakfast 

o TBD due to Covid-19 
o Possible Zoom?  Not sure about agenda since it would need to be more formal than our breakfasts 

• Board Meeting – members welcome 
o Timing TBD (Zoom?) – Chapter renewal, Chapter membership, dues collection for 2021, minutes, etc. 

• Young Eagles 
o TBD – need plan for 2021 if able 

• Visit to Pete’s Carbon Cub EX-3 build project – looking at mid to late March 

 

 
 



Member Contributions 
• Please feel free to send me any contributions for this newsletter that you may have to share with the group.  

Could be pictures from a recent flight, a description of a recent experience either flying or with an airplane or other 
equipment.  Any submissions will be appreciated. 

 
 
Chapter 1087 Board Members:  

• Andy Bowman, President 

• Peter Aiello, Vice President 

• Rod Cortright, Secretary and Treasurer 

• Bill Meyer, Young Eagles Coordinator 


